
 
Dear New Webb Parents, 

 

On behalf of the faculty and the academic office, welcome to Webb! We look forward to working with you to produce 

the best possible educational experience for your child.   

 

One of the first priorities for ensuring a successful transition to Webb is creating the appropriate academic schedule. In 

order to complete your child’s schedule, please create an account in our student information system 

(Renweb/FACTS)*. Follow these instructions:  

 

Visit www.renweb.com/Logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx  

Select "Create New Family Portal Account”  

Enter Webb's District Code: TWS-TN  

Type the parent e-mail address on file with The Webb School 

Select "Create Account"  

You will receive an e-mail with a link to “change your password”  

Create a username and password for your account 

 

*If you encounter any difficulties in setting up your account, please contact Melissa James, mjames@webbschool.com. 

 

Our course enrollment process begins April 5th. To make course selections, please login your newly created 

Renweb/FACTS account and follow these instructions:  

 

Once logged in, click on “Student Information.”  

Under “Student Information” click on “Course Request.”  

Select a subject area using the drop-down menu and make a selection.  

 

Students in the Upper School must complete the following graduation requirements. 

Subject Area Requirement 

English 4 credits 

World Language 3 credits (in the same language within the Upper School) 

History 3.5 credits (World History I, World History II, United States History and 

Issues in Democracy*) 

Math 4 credits (Algebra I, Algebra II, Geometry required; 3 credits must be 

completed in the Upper School years) 

Science 3 credits (Biology, Chemistry, Physics) 

Fine Arts 1.5 credits (0.5 credits in each music, drama, and visual art) 

Non-Major 1.5 credits (Speech, Ethics, and Wellness) 

Electives As necessary to assure a minimum of 5 classes in senior year 

*AP Government may be substituted for Issues in Democracy. 
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Schedules will be available via Renweb/FACTS in early July. Once your schedule is available you will be able to order 

textbooks virtually through an online bookstore. Textbooks will be shipped directly to your home. You will receive an 

email with a link when the bookstore is open. 

 

Boarding students are welcome to have books shipped directly to the school using the following address: 

The Webb School 

c/o Your Child’s Name 

319 Webb Road East 

Bell Buckle, TN 37020 

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards, 

 

Nicole Taucare 

Dean of Academics and Arts 

ntaucare@webbschool.com 

(931) 389-5713 
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